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Kirkbride Primary School
Kirkbride

Wigton

Cumbria

CA7 5JR
Tel: (016973) 51483
email: head@kirkbride.cumbria.sch.uk
Friday 28th January
 Head Teacher:  Mrs, K. L. Barley

Dear Parents/Carers
Trip to Tullie House – Acorn Class (Nursery and Reception)

As part of our Bears topic, we have a trip planned to Tullie House on Thursday 10th February. Tullie House have an exciting exhibition on ‘Paddington the story of a bear’. The children will participate in hands on activities; enjoy storytelling and a tour of the exhibition. The exhibition has been developed by the British Library and features books, documents, film clips, artwork and interactive areas. We will be leaving school around 9.30 am and returning back to school for lunch. The cost of the trip is a voluntary donation of £4 per child.

Your child will need suitable clothing for the weather on the day, such as a waterproof coat. Children should come to school in their school uniform.

If you are a nursery parent and your child does not normally attend school on a Thursday morning and you would like your child to attend, please let us know as soon as possible.
Please can you let us know by Thursday 3rd February.
Many thanks,

Miss Carter.

I give permission for my child_________________________ to go to Tullie House on 10th February.
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I enclose a payment of £4.                      

Signed:                                                       Date:                                                             
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